
St Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                                                                  Sunday November 16
th

 2008 

Parish office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm   Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net    web www.stjudesparish.net  

� 
Anniversaries  

Deceased members of the 
Hennessy Family  

James & John Bradley 

Donal Smith 
Elizabeth Dawson 

May & Tommy Faulkner  

Victor Crook 
Liam & Vera Tomlin 

Harry Gibson 

Tom & Paddy Larkin  

Terry O’Brien  
James & Kathleen Kelly 

John & Mary Reid 

Eliza Hannigan  
Gerard Hannigan 

Marie Savage  

Eileen Fitzpatrick 
James Brennan 

James & Margaret Healy 

Kathleen Fox 
Maura Walsh 

Margaret Kelly  

John Carroll  
Mary Kenny  

 

Months Mind  

Joseph O’Connor  
May they Rest In Peace 

 

 
Do You Have an Hour to Spare 

on  
MONDAY MORNINGS? 
If so the Church 

Cleaning Committee 
would love your help 
they are in serious need 
of some new members, 

any help would be greatly 
appreciated please come along 
after 10am Mass any Monday and 
give a hand. 

Proposed Parish Pilgrimage to the Holy 

Land – 23rd April to 1st May 2009   

Cost:   €1,295.00 per person sharing – 

half board 

 Early Booking is essential  

Copies of itinerary are available in the 

Parish office or by emailing 

judesparishoffice@eircom.net  full details 

are also available on our website 

www.stjudesparish.net  

 

 

CYC                   €4581 

House to House €1815 

 

Our Annual November 

Mass for deceased 
parishioners will take 

place on Monday 24th 

November if you 

would like to include the 

name of a member or your 

family or friend who has died in 

the last year and who was not 
buried from our own parish 

please leave their name into 

the parish office by Friday 21st 

November or Email 

judesparishoffice@eircom.net  

 
 
The St Joseph’s Young Priests 
Society will hold its monthly 
meeting in the Pastoral Centre  
after the 10.am Mass on Thursday 

next 20th November   (third 
Thursday of the Month) All are 
welcome to come along and pray 
for vocations to the Priesthood and 

Religious Life  

There will be a special Mass on 

Sunday 23rd Nov Feast of Christ the 
King at 11.00am in the 
Pro-Cathedral for the intentions of 
the members of St. Joseph’s Young 

Priests Society all are welcome to 
attend  

 
The Advent Meeting of 
the Ministers of The 
Word will take place on 

Monday 17th November 
at 7.30pm in our 

Pastoral Centre. The 
committee look forward to a full 

attendance to help us to prepare 
for the joyous feast of Christmas. 

Please note 7.30pm start. 
 

Would you like to be a 
Minister of the Word?  
 
Our Parish here in St. 
Judes would like to hear from 
anyone who would like to become 
involved in reading God’s word in the 
church. 
REQUIREMENTS:  A personal love of 
God’s word & to be able to try to pass that 
message & meaning on to the people of 
God at Mass.  
RENUMERATION: God has an excellent 
pay package in place. (Have a word in his 
ear!) 
EXPERIENCE: None required as training 

(if necessary) will be 
arranged. The following 
members of the committee 
would love to hear from 
you as soon as possible. 

Philip Lough 4505706 
Maeve Eyre 4299444 

Pauline Keogh 4920674 

 

Orwell Park (Templeogue) 
Residents Association 

The Reconvened AGM of the 

Orwell Park (Templeogue) 
Residents Assoc will take place on 

Monday, 1st December in Bishop 

Galvin School at 8pm sharp. As 
there was not a sufficient 

attendance to constitute a quorum 
on the 15

th
 October the AGM has to be 

reconvened. 

All Residents are welcome to attend. 

Betty Collard 

 
The Wheelchair Association   

wishes to thank most sincerely all 
those who supported its recent 
church gate collection the amount 
raised was €1300 

------------------------------------------ 
The Niall Mellon Building Blitz- 
South Africa  

Special thanks and grateful 
appreciation to all who contributed 

so generously to our bag packing in 
Horken’s Super Valu on Sat 8th Nov 

Many thanks to the Horkan family 
& Staff and the wonderful 
volunteers who gave so generously 
of their time on the day amount 

raised €2562.49 
 
 

 
____________________________ 
An Advent Day Retreat will take 

place in the Dominican Retreat 
Centre Tallaght Village on Saturday 
13th December at 10.00am  
Cost €30 includes Lunch & Coffee 

Breaks Concludes at 5.30pm  
Cost €40 includes Lunch, Coffee 
Breaks & Supper concludes at 

7.00pm.  
Contact Chris Molloy 4562342 or 
Patty Finn 4562324 

 

The Next Family Mass 

will be celebrated 

here on Sunday 23rd 
Nov.at 12.00 pm all 

are welcome to attend  

 

Selections of Religious Advent 
Calendars & Christmas Cards 

are now available in the Parish 

Office  


